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Kum and Go Store No. 2312


You are invited to attend a meeting to discuss a proposal for Kum and Go Store No. 2312. The purpose of the meeting will be to discuss any issues and answer questions that adjacent property owners and neighborhood organizations may have about this project.  The applicant will attend this meeting to present information, answer questions and to listen to your concerns.   


If you are unable to attend this meeting, yet have specific concerns about this project please call Christopher Johnson, Case Manager, at 303.739.7112 or chjohnso@auroragov.org, or Scott Campbell, 303.739.7441 or   scampbel@auroragov.org. Alternatively, you may put your comments in writing and send them to City of Aurora, ATTN: Christopher Johnson, Case Manager, Aurora Municipal Center, and 15151 E. Alameda Parkway, Aurora, CO 80012.


		DATE:   Tuesday, May 7, 2019		

		TIME:	    6:30 PM	

PLACE:  Polton Elementary School, Library
2985 S Oakland, Aurora, CO 80014

	

To review Development Applications filed with the city of Aurora, please visit: www.aurora4biz.org/developmentplanreviewpub/Default.aspx					                                          
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